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Jeff Rickard

From: Jeff Rickard
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 9:27 AM
To: brandon.marette@state.co.us
Cc: Ray Gorka
Subject: Notification of oil spill within Bald Eagle Buffer/Request for Consultation with CPW
Attachments: 403050091_approved.pdf

Good Morning Brandon, 
 
KPK discovered a Spill on 5/15 from an underground pipeline that daylighted at surface, our initial report is attached. 
The COGCC is requiring us to reach out to CPW for a consultation since the location falls within recommended buffer of 
a Bald Eagle Active Nest Site and Bal Eagle Roost. The work to clean up the release will consist of using excavating 
equipment to remove the contaminated soil.  
 
Could you please advise on what are the next steps KPK need to take with the CPW for this issue? 
 
Jeff Rickard 


